
PRINCIPALS:  Please Share These Minutes with Your Athletic Director 
Regular Meeting of PIAA District 6 – May 7, 2014 

  
Call to Order of the May 7, 2014, Meeting 
Chairman Crumrine called the meeting of the District 6 Committee to order at 3:30 PM in the library at 
Hollidaysburg Area Senior High School. Present were: Alberta Ake, Charles Glasser, Kathy Getz, Dean 
Rossi, Michael Cacciotti, David Caldwell, Ralph Cecere, David Crumrine, William Marshall, Kim 
Hubler, Michael Hudak,  James Price, Phil Riccio, Richard Scialabba, Michael Vuckovich and Curtis 
Whitesel. Those not present were Thomas Kakabar and Gary Jubas. 
 
Approval of Minutes 
On a motion by Albert Ake and Curtis Whitesel, the minutes of the April 24, 2014 meeting were 
approved. 
 
Financial Reports  
On a motion by Kathy Getz and Alberta Ake, the Committee approved the April 2014 Financial Report.  
 
On a motion by Michael Vuckovich and Dean Rossi, the Committee approved the Basketball Financial 
Report and approved the reimbursements to District 6 schools from the basketball revenue, for the 
presale of tickets that were sold for the basketball championship games. The financial report was 
prepared by Thomas Kakabar and presented by David Crumrine.  
 
Sportsmanship    
Kathy Getz and Michael Hudak reviewed the below-listed disqualification form.   
                JHSB Westbranch assistant coach                 arguing 
Eligibility Hearings  
There were no eligibility hearings. 
 
Foreign Exchange Eligibility Hearings 
There were no foreign exchange hearings. 
 
Communications 
Corrections to April minutes, Michael Vuckovich abstained from the motion to deny eligibility to Deion 
Moore. 
 
The District 6 Committee will recommend Brian Schmidt for the PIAA District Six football rules 
interpreter. 
 
The Next Meeting 
With no further business to come before the Committee, James Price and William Marshall made a 
motion that the meeting be adjourned; time was 4:45 PM. 
 
The next regular meeting of the PIAA District 6 Committee will be held on Tuesday, June 17, 2014 in 
the Central High School Library at 9:00 AM.   
 
The August regular meeting of the PIAA District 6 Committee will be held on Tuesday, August 5, 2014 
at the Summit Country Club in Cresson at 9:00 AM.         

 
Respectfully Submitted, 

         

Sherry Montgomery  
                                                    Secretary/Treasurer 



 


